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Our ref. 2021.115.1TF
Lublin, Poland — October 29, 2021

Mr. Yeldos Amanzholov
Secretary General
National Sport Federation of Taekwon-Do ITF Kazakhstan

Dear Mr. Amanzholov,

On behalf of the ITF Board of Directors, I would like to inform you that we were surprised
to receive a document on statlonary from your federation signed by Mr. Aidos
Amanzholov, sent by email on 20™ October 2021, apparently on behalf of the National
Sport Federation of Taekwon-Do ITF Kazakhstan.

As you are well aware, pursuant to the ITF Board Decision dated June 6™, 2021,
Mr. Aidos Amanzholov was temporarily suspended from any activity related to ITF.

Therefore:
» The statement mentioned above should be ignored by the ITF and ITF Board,
e As the Secretary General of the NSFT you are requested to inform the ITF
within 48 hours, if the NSFT was aware of the publication of the statement
apparently on its behalf.

If so, I would like to bring to your attention that this is a violation of the ITF Rules and
may result in Disciplinary proceedings against the NSTF for violating the ITF Rules.

We look forward to receive your reply within the time period mentioned above.

urs sincerely,
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